
Tyldesley School  
 
 

2/6/2025 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. We are excited to announce that Tyldesley School will be hosting its 
annual Careers Fair, and we would like to extend a warm invitation to you to attend this event, 
which will be held on 12/9/2025 at 10am – 12pm, in the Common Room at Tyldesley School. 
 
The Careers Fair will feature a range of representatives from various industries, including local 
businesses, universities, and training providers. This is an excellent opportunity for both students 
and parents to explore career paths, gather information about further education options, and 
network with professionals in diverse fields. 
 
We believe that your involvement would be a great addition to the event, and we would love for you 
to participate. If you are interested in attending, please let us know by 7/7/2025 so we can prepare 
accordingly. 
 
Should you have any questions or need further details, please feel free to contact me directly at Tel -
01942877660 and speak to myself or Rebecca Renda.  
 
We look forward to welcoming you to the Careers Fair and hope that you will join us for what 
promises to be an informative and inspiring event. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of Tyldesley School. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
 
If you have any further questions or require some help, then please feel free to email me on  
gacareerlinks@outlook.com 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss G F Armer 
Tyldesley School 
Careers Lead/Advisor 
07795830713 
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